
 

 

Thank you to all 

our guests and 

agents for your 

continued  

support during 

2013 and we 

would like to 

wish everyone a 

very happy and 

prosperous 

2014. 

  From all the 

staff and  

management. 

 

J A N U A R Y  2 0 1 4  

2 2 N D  E D I T I O N  MARAMABA RIVER LODGE 

 

We have been lucky enough to have a number of 

families of bush  babies living in and around 

Maramba River Lodge. 

This little fellow could not find his mom.  

 We eventually put him on the window ledge outside 

the house.  In a split second his mother saw him and 

came to his rescue. 

How did they get the name bush baby? 

 

Despite its small size it is a very vocal little animal.  

They give a range of calls ranging from grunts, clicks and crackles.  

Their long-range, territorial call sounds just like a wailing human child. 

This together with the "cute" face may account for the name "bush 

baby."Bush babies hide during the day in order to 

avoid contact with predators such as eagles and 

large snakes. Since they are easily captured on 

ground they mostly stay in trees and rely on their 

extraordinary jumping  

capabilities. 

Maramba staff together with 

ZAWA and Sven Bolton rescued 

an elephant calf stuck in the 

mud off Siloka island. The calf 

was about two years old and 

weighed approx two tons. The 

full story and other exciting 

news from the area can be found 

on Zambezi Traveller website 

www.zambezitraveller.com   

Maramba and ZAWA have been busy 

removing all the water hyacinth from 

the Maramba River whilst it is  

flowing,. Most of the weed has gone 

through the heavy rains we have had 

up to date but we are removing the 

small pieces against the bank. There 

was a joint effort earlier this year but 

the river wasn’t flowing so made it  

difficult, we were assisted by ZAWA, 

Heritage and the University students. 

http://www.zambezitraveller.com


Ethiopian supporter team 

drove from Ethiopia for the 

Africa cup of Nations soccer. 

They had covered 5000 kms 

when they hit Maramba, they 

spent five nights here  

enjoying Livingstone Activi-

ties. 
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òWedding Bellsó 

Another wedding 

celebration was 

held at the lodge. 

The peaceful   

location in Mosi 

oa tunya Na-

tional Park 

makes it an ideal 

place for such 

special events. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hosted the  

Rotary  

International 

AGM. 

 

Livingstone 

 Rotary  

Continue their 

good work  

Throughout the 

area  

Contact Details for Maramba River Lodge 

reservations@marambariverlodge.com 

Restaurant@marambariverlodge.com 

Tel. : (+260)213 324 189 

Fax :(+260)213 323 130 

Cell: (+26) 0976 587511  

www.maramba-zambia.com 

Barbara, Mary, 

Limpo……………..some of our 

ladies at the Maramba Riverside 

restaurant. 

 

They have had a very busy time 

over the festive season both  

decorating the dinner tables and 

serving our clients. 

We thank all our staff for their 

hard work over the last year. 


